
March 4, 2022                                                                               

 

Hello Gryphons: 

Big news!  It is grad photo time!  If you are in grade 12, you can do your grad photo this year for 

our composite for the wall. 

Grad photos start Monday and will take place in a seminar room in our Learning Commons 

(room 2065) which is located directly across the hall from the main office.  Book your 

appointment now – see the flyers below! 

 



 



 

For McMaster applicants: 

 

 

 



Invitation to all Indigenous and non-Indigenous youth and adults: 

The Hamilton Regional Indian Centre (HRIC) started the first Youth & Elders Gathering four 

years ago. Many Friendship Centres shared the idea of a community gathering with a diverse 

group of Elders and Knowledge Carriers to guide our youth with cultural teachings and 

knowledge. The Centre wanted to guide youth in a positive direction. The first year was so 

successful that the event has built year over year and here we are at the 4th Annual Y&E 

Gathering.There are in person and virtual options with guest speakers, including HWDSB 

students. This is an inclusive event and is open to ALL (Indigenous and non-Indigenous 

community members, youth, families, all ages, Board staff etc.) 

 

Registration is FREE. Deadline to register online is March 2nd at end of business day. Use the Google 

Form below to register. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdz6lFYyRAS1VnAnRxhBk61-

5CgO3Tb555DbcYputLPn_osJg/viewform 

 

Have a great week! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdz6lFYyRAS1VnAnRxhBk61-5CgO3Tb555DbcYputLPn_osJg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdz6lFYyRAS1VnAnRxhBk61-5CgO3Tb555DbcYputLPn_osJg/viewform

